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«Beloved daughter of my Heart, I am Jesus, here near you,
my spirit calls you, are you keeping Me fellowship?
I am so thirsty for souls who adore Me with prayer. Beloved
daughter of my Sacred Heart, do you love Me?».

Lord You know that I love You, I adore You, You are the
whole Universe for me. Go to Praise…

«Beloved daughter of my Heart, how precious is your love
for Me Jesus.

If all the creatures of the Earth loved Me, aiming my Law
of Love with their hearts, how much less blood would be
shed, how many eyes full of tears would be less dried.

My people convert, believe again in Me, I am your Heavenly
Father, the One who never abandons you, who gives you the
joy of living in the midst of the storms of your life
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existence.

Children I love you so much!

I gave my Yes to my Father to redeem you from eternal sin,
I am a Beggar of Love. I don’t recognize you anymore.
Without your Heavenly Father, remain steadfast on the path
of holiness, which each of you must all undertake in order
to gain life, true life. Everything ends sooner or later,
you all have to give an account to Me, who am your Judge
and your King.

I Jesus want to save you all, come to Me, ask and my Heart,
where there is a furnace of Love in it, will let you enter
to take all the lost Joy and Peace.

Time on Earth is short, the door of my Heart is always
open, knock and It will be opened to you. I offer you my
Hands and from them you take my regenerative strength for
all human efforts. Detach yourself from the world, from all
that is worldly, it corrupts your soul and then your body
and mind. May prayer be the daily food for your spirit and
walk looking to Heaven.

My Most Holy Mother and your Mother loves you all, with a
Love that does not exist on Earth. Entrust your prayer
requests to her, invoke her with all your heart. She is
always ready to take you on her Immaculate Heart to bring
you  her  tender  consolation  and  her  maternal  embrace,
covering you with her Sacred Mantle.

And now daughter loved by Me Jesus I give you my blessing
and together with you all those of my children who will
read these Words of Love, go in my Peace. The Most Holy
Trinity. The Amen».


